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College Mobile Phone Policy 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

Due to the potential disruption to learning and teaching caused by students using mobile phones 

in lessons, mobile phones should be switched off whilst in lessons and kept in bags or out of sight. 

If any student is seen with his/her phone out or in use during a lesson, the phone will be 

confiscated by the teacher and passed to a member of the College Leadership Team.  Students 

will be able to collect their phone at the end of the school day. 

The exception to this is if students are directed to use their phones by a member of the teaching 

staff. 

We are grateful for your support in everything we do at Salesian to ensure that your child is 

educated in a safe and disciplined environment. 

 

 

Salesian College Leadership Team 

 

 

 

Signature of student: _____________________________________________________   Date: ______________ 

 

Supported by Signature of Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian (PRINT): _________________________________________   Date: ______________ 

 
 

 


